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Turning a Test into a Testimony One Wagon at a Time

Jacy’s Wagons

Note from Jacy:
Executive Board Members:
Jennifer Raburn, President, (662)664-2547
Jacy Raburn, Vice President (731) 610-9406
Tasha Barnett, Secretary (662) 664-3305
Kelly Broadway, Treasurer (731) 267-1470

Mail donations to:
Jacy’s Wagons
PO Box 355
Michie, TN 38357

169
Shipped

186
Requested

2024 YTD

As we approach the end of another wonderful year, we want to 
take a moment to wish each and every one of you a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! This festive season is a 
time for joy, reflection, and gratitude, we are truly thankful for 
your continued support and enthusiasm. 

Mark your calendars for January 18th, as we will celebrate our 
official ribbon cutting with the McNairy Chamber of Commerce. 
This event marks a significant milestone for Jacy’s Wagons, 
and we are eager to embark on this new chapter with all of you 
by our side. 

Thank you for being a part of our journey. We look forward to 
seeing you at the ribbon cutting and to 
another year filled with growth, community, and of course, 
amazing wagons!

Love,
Jacy

 2nd Annual Jacy’s         
    Wagons Music Festival

Save the Date : 
April 12, 2025
Where: Michie City Park, 
Michie, TN

Time: 10am-7pm
What’s Happening: MUSIC, Food Trucks, Vendors, Kids 

Corner, Fellowship, and Fundraising

Save the Date:
Valentine’s Day Dinner 
February 15, 2025 at 

Acton Church of Christ 
Ministry Building

1 Year Celebration
Ribbon Cutting 
Jan 18, 2025 at 

Acton Church of Christ 
Ministry Building  2-4

MERRY 
CHRISTMAS!!

and
Happy New Year !!

from
 Jacy’s Wagons



 Wiley
Wiley is a wonderful 1 year old baby girl! In May, two weeks after her first birthday, Wiley 

was diagnosed with an aggressive and rare brain cancer called pineoblastoma. Wiley has 
had 5 brain surgeries, completed radiation, and now is completing chemotherapy. She is 
the light of her mom and dad's life. She always has a smile on her face and is ready for a 

dance party. She loves her animals- two dogs and a cat, and loves music. Wiley's has 
such a kind and sweet heart, she loves to cuddle and is the sweetest child you could ever 

meet.
The wagon has really been a game changer! my parents are the ones that help me during 
the day while my husband is at work and between all the medical equipment and diaper 

bag our hands were definitely full since Wiley can't walk. Thank you for the kind gift, it truly 
has improved our quality of life!Wiley loves her wagon and we are so thankful for it! It 

makes clinic days easier and we love to go for walks outside when our counts are too low 
to go anywhere else 💖

Love, Wiley’s family


